WAINONI PARK

The Parks and Waterways Planner reported on progress with planning for the Wainoni Park renewal
and presented a concept plan for short term capital works including those proposed for this financial
year. The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board approve stage 1 of the Wainoni Park redevelopment proposal.

3. That officers reconsider the car park location and design proposal.



